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May News

Pizza Fun Feast 5/15 & 5/16

Mother’s Day breakfast 5/8 & 5/9

Pizza Fun Feast is on Thursday, 5/15 and Friday, 5/16.   Enjoy cheese 
pizza, Veggie Straws, fruit and a dessert for $5.00.

To celebrate all the Moms and Grandmas here at FCP, we are having a 
breakfast on Thursday and Friday, May 8th & 9th.  We ask the 
Moms/Grandmas to drop their student(s) off in their classroom before 
coming to breakfast.  Space is limited, so we ask that only younger 
siblings that aren’t school age yet attend with you.

Spring Pictures 4/30 & 5/1
Wednesday and Thursday, April 30th and May 1st are School Picture days.  
They will be taken outside in the garden area so please plan accordingly.  
If it is raining, the pictures will be taken inside.  Additionally, our VPK 
Children will have Cap and Gown Graduation Photos taken this day.

Dads and Donuts 5/14
We did not forget about the Dads and Grandpas!  On Wednesday, May 
14th, stop by the Blue room next to the office after you drop off your 
student for a cup of coffee and a donut.



End of the School year Check list
We have had a wonderful, fun filled school year!  With all the 
excitement at the Closing program, we would like to remind you of a few 
things before you leave for the summer. 
• Take home all things from your child’s cubbie.
• Collect all work and crafts from your child’s clip.
• If your email has changed, please let us know.  We send out 

information over the summer.  
• Please check your email over the summer for important information 

and dates for next school year!

All families are invited to the 2025 Closing Program and VPK Graduation 
on Friday May 23rd in the church.  The program for the Toddlers, 2’s 
and 3’s classes will begin at 10:00am. All children should be dropped off 
in their classrooms at the normal time. The VPK Graduation will begin at 
11:00am. All VPK children should be dropped off to their classroom at 
their normal time. After each performance, there will be a brief photo 
opportunity.  The children will then be dismissed with a sweet treat to 
take home.  The VPK students will be wearing caps and gowns for the 
performance.  All gowns and white scarves must be turned in prior to 
you leaving for the day.  Caps and tassels are a present from us to you 
in remembrance of the 2024-25 school year.

Closing Program & VPK graduation

On behalf of First Christian Preschool, we would like to thank all our 
families for the love, support, and friendship you have given us 
throughout the year.  Your commitment and involvement towards your 
child’s education is indispensable.  We pray your summer is filled with 
exciting adventures that we can hear all about when the children return 
in the Fall. To all our VPK students and families not returning, may God 
watch over you and bless you this summer and always. 


